
 I fully support CPD for OT’s but have some concerns for meeting the targets for  OT’s working in remote 

areas or smaller country sites, particularly sole practitioners. I have worked for many years in remote 

areas and have been able to keep up with CPD but its costly and occasionally difficult to secure. Can I 

raise this concern and wonder if a consultation should take place into the specific concerns of remote an 

country OT’s. 

 
Thanks 
 
R. Floyd 
 

 


